
Celebrating the Future by Remembering the Past 100 Years 

On November 10, the American Legion Auxiliary will be celebrating 100 YEARS and Nebraska 

American Legion Auxiliary is joining the celebration starting now. 

 

All American Legion Auxiliary members can help with the celebration. 

Contact President Beverly (Beverly A Neel (402) 369-0152, bbneel1912@gmail.com)  

for more information. 

Participants at the 2019 ALA Mid-Year 

conference presented the following ideas 

for ALA’s 100th Anniversary. 

 Research past Presidents, Girls State Citi-

zens 

 Share a tidbit of the past at each meeting 

 Draft a Unit/County/District history 

 Publicize in local newspapers 

 Create programs to share at local activi-

ties (Veterans Day, schools, ice cream 

socials, etc.) 

 Create a float for local celebrations, 

homecoming parades, etc. 

 Create a PowerPoint presentation to share 

the history of the organization 

 Bury a time capsule 

 Include Junior/younger members and 

have a fashion show or hat parade 

 Utilize Facebook 

Other Resources: 

 Ask to “like” the ALA 100th 

Anniversary Celebration group 

on Facebook 

 Read the ALA eBulletin and 

eNews 

 Check Emblem Sales for 100th 

Anniversary items 

This information is just to get you 

started in planning for the American 

Legion Auxiliary’s 100th Anniversary 

Celebration.  

You are only limited by your own im-

agination! With the talent of ALL Unit 

members, Nebraska should be able to 

have quite a celebration!  

Start planning NOW!!! 

Beverly A Neel, Department President, bbneel1912@gmail.com 

Donna Hatfield, Committee Chairman, dhatfield68850@hotmail.com 


